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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

27TH CIVIL ENGINEER SQUADRON (ACC) 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE NEW MEXICO 

Ronald A. Lancaster 
27th Civil Engineer Squadron 
Chief, Environmental Flight 
506 N DL Ingram Blvd 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5003 

Mr. James Bearzi 
Chief Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East Building 1 
Santa Fe NM 87505-6303 

Dear Mr. Bearzi 

.JUL 0 3 200, 

Cannon Air Force Base requests a 30 day extension (3 Aug 07) to respond to the Notice 
of Disapproval Final Construction Completion Report for the Remedial Action at Solid Waste 
Management Unit (SWMU) 97 Landfill No. 25 at Cannon Air Force Base, New Mexico EPA ID 
No. NM 7572124454 dated 4 May 07. 

The purpose of this formal request is to gain enough time to coordinate an official 
response to the technical deficiencies that your agency noted. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Ronald A. Lancaster at (505) 784-1146. 

Sincerely 

---­RONALD A. LANCASTER 
Chief, Environmental Flight 

cc: 
NMED HWB Bureau (C. Frischkorn) 
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